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September 5, 2024 
 
The Accrediting Commission of Career School and Colleges has issued a Warning to Michigan Barber 
School located in Detroit, Michigan. Pursuant to ACCSC’s Rules of Process and Procedure, the 
Commission publishes a summary of the reasons for the Warning. The school has an opportunity to submit 
a response to demonstrate corrective action regarding the Commission’s grounds for the Warning. 
 
Summary: 

The most recent on-site evaluation conducted as part of the school’s Warning status, contained findings in 
the areas of student achievement and student services/satisfaction. In response to that on-site evaluation 
report, Michigan Barber School submitted an Institutional Teach-Out Plan Approval Form which indicates 
that the school intends to close on approximately July 31, 2025 after completing the education of all 
currently enrolled students. The Commission voted to maintain the Warning status and to approve the teach-
out plan with an update on the progress of all teach-out students for review at the February 2025 meeting. 
 


